
REPORT ON NATIONAL DEWORMING DAY ON 19/03/2022 

The National Deworming day is an initiative of Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, 

Government of India to make every child in the country worm free. This is one of the largest 

public health programs reached large number of children during a short period. The public health 

department issued 2100 worms’ tablets to our college. Our principal In-charge Dr. K. Mullai 

distributes the worms’ tablets to all the Under Graduate students of our college on 19
th

 March 

2022. The programme was organized by the Unit II, NSS Programme Officer Dr. G. Kavitha, 

Assistant Professor of Economics. 

 

 

 

 


